

THE REPUBLIC OF UGANDA

MUBENDE TOWN COUNCIL LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICE OF THE CHAIRPERSON L.C. III P.O. BOX 48 MUBENDE.

Email:mubendetowncouncil@yahoo.com

0772356658/0702260992

Ref; MTC/MUB 1209/1

15TH March, 2012.

The Registrar
Uganda nurses and Midwives council
(Ministry of health)
P.O. Box 4046
Kampala – Uganda

RE: SUPPORTING LETTER TO YOUR OFFICE IN FAVOUR OF MCHS TO OPEN A NURSING SCHOOL OR COLLEGE OF HEALTH SCIENCES

I am requesting your office to allow the founders of Mubende nursing School (Mubende College of health Sciences) open that institution in Mubende Town Council.

We have had several meetings with the founders and all the district leaders. Meetings have been taking place at the proposed site. We have been longing to have such an institution in place in Mubende District.

This institution will supplement the work done by the staff nurse in Mubende Regional Referral Hospital and other health units in Mubende; we have seen that college as a necessity once put in place.

We look forward to get your permission to open the Mubende College of health Sciences.

Yours in Service.

Office of The Chairperson L.C.III
MUBENDE TOWN COUNCIL
P O BOX 48. MUBENDE

ZZIWA VKIZITO
CHAIRPERSON L.C. III
MUBENDE TOWN COUNCIL